
As a resident of St Johns, I urge you to provide the matching funds PBOT needs to apply for grants to 
rebuild the Columbia Blvd. bridge and do a feasibility study to replace the Lombard St. bridge. We rely 
on those bridges and need them adequately maintained and earthquake ready.  
Sincerely, 
Ann Cherin 
7107 N Ivanhoe St. 
 


